REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR BANK LOAN FINANCING FOR
VANDERBURGH COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE FLEET VEHICLE PURCHASE

The Vanderburgh County Sheriff's Office (“Sheriff’s Office”) and the Vanderburgh County Board of
Commissioners (“Commissioners”) are seeking loan proposals from financial institutions to finance the
acquisition of ten (10) 2023 Ford Police Interceptor SUV vehicles. Specifically, the Sheriff’s Office and
Commissioners seek an Installment Purchase Agreement (“Agreement”) in an amount not to exceed
Four Hundred Ninety Five Thousand Dollars ($495,000) and finance the same over a period of three (3)
years with a fixed interest rate for the term of the loan.

The Sheriff's Office requests that financial institutions interested in financing the Agreement submit a
sealed written loan proposal to the Sheriff's Office on or before February 17, 2023 at 12:00 noon (CST).
Those interested are requested to send a sealed loan term proposal as set forth above to Sheriff Noah
Robinson — Sheriff’s Office — 3500 N Harlan Ave., Evansville, Indiana 47711. In accordance with I.C. 36-9-
13-31, the Sheriff's Office and Commissioners may accept the loan proposal it considers most
advantageous to the Sheriff’s Office and thereafter negotiate such loan terms and conditions with the
selected financial institution concerning the Agreement.

For more information, please contact Sheriff Noah Robinson at (812) 421-6203 or e-mail at
info@vanderburghsheriff.org

The foregoing proposal has been approved by the Board of Commissioners of Vanderburgh County,
Indiana on thea?_lﬁ‘day of Jﬂ'ﬂu’ﬁﬂl/ , 2023,
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